
Dear colleagues, 

My name is Mafalda Leite, from the Corporate Communications team at the Faculty of 
Engineering - University of Porto (FEUP), Portugal. 

I'm excited to share some big news with you: the 4th edition of Porto Communication 
Higher Education Staff Week is on its way! 

Taking place at FEUP from 16-20 June 2025, the event will focus on the theme "Bridging 
Narratives", exploring ways to tell stories and connect with diverse audiences through 
different channels. 

If you're interested, we've prepared a pre-registration form for you 
here: https://forms.gle/7UpNmYMGxhfAecac7 

  

If you have any questions, please contact me by email: mafaldaleite@fe.up.pt 

More info in iMOTION or on our website 

  

Have a great day, 

Mafalda Leite 

Comunicação Corporativa FEUP 

SICC-iCom (Sala A 215) 

Faculdade de Engenharia da Universidade do Porto 

Tel.: 22 0413851 

E-mail: mafaldaleite@fe.up.pt 
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